St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church

Privacy Policy

St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church maintains this website as a service to its members and visitors. The privacy policy set forth below governs your use of this website, and by using the website you agree to be bound by them. Therefore, please read the Privacy Policy carefully before you use this website. If you do not agree with our Privacy Policy, please do not use this website.

PRIVACY POLICY

Log files

Like most websites, this website logs your IP address, browser type, hits on particular pages and other general traffic information. This information is not linked to personally identifiable information and you remain anonymous.

Security and Privacy

If you give us personal information, including for purposes of submitting a form post, signing up for a newsletter or event, contacting the church, or online giving, we will not share that information with any third party, except with authorized employees, agents and contractors who have agreed to keep information secure and confidential, or in order to comply with the law, to enforce or apply the Privacy Policy or Terms of Use or to protect the rights, property or safety of the website, any user of the site, St Bartholomew's Episcopal Church or any of its directors, officers, employees, agents or affiliated organizations. St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church takes care to reinforce the importance of our visitors' and members' security and privacy among our employees. Our employees are trained and required to safeguard your information and, using physical, electronic and procedural safeguards, we restrict access to personal information to those employees and agents for business purposes only. Additionally, we use internal and external resources to review the adequacy of our security procedures.

Cookies

A "cookie" is a file that is sent from a web server to your web browser and placed on your computer. When you initially visit the website, we create a cookie for your computer and then use it to track your clicks as you go through the site. We also use cookies if users specify that they want the site to "store" their login information. There is no personal information stored within the cookie itself and we cannot use cookies to retrieve personal information about you or from your computer. While your activity may be tracked while you are at our website, we do not use cookies to track your activity before or after you leave the site. We use cookies to track downloads and purchases from our site and to maintain an active connection for our administrators on the database.

Links to Other Sites

This privacy policy applies only to this website. This site contains links to websites that are not operated by St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church. These links are provided for your reference and convenience only and do not imply any endorsement of the activities of these third-party websites or any association with their operators. St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church does not control these websites and is not responsible for their data practices. We urge you to review the private policy posted on any site you visit before using the site or providing any personal data about yourself.

Children

St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church does not knowingly collect personal data from children under the age of thirteen. If you are under thirteen, please do not give us any personal data. If you have reason to believe that a child has provided personal data to St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church, please contact us, and we will endeavor to delete that information from our databases.

Changes to the Privacy Policy

This Privacy Policy may change from time to time as website functionality, laws and technology change. We encourage you to check this page frequently.

Publishing Photographs

When publishing photographs of St. Bartholomew's events, parishioners etc. on www.stbartschurch.org the following guidelines apply:

- Photographs are almost always of people in public spaces, at public events.
- No photograph or image will be posted that may be embarrassing, objectionable or hurtful to anyone pictured in the photograph or image. If we think something contained in the image may be objectionable, we will ask the subject of the photograph or image for their approval before posting the photograph to the website. These policies also apply to all photograph/images captions.
- We will happily provide photo credit for an image if desired by the photographer. All copyright wishes and restrictions will be honored.
- We will gladly remove any photograph upon request. Simply send an email to office@stbartschurch.org.

Contact Information

If you have any questions regarding our Privacy Policy or Terms of Use, you can send an email to office@stbartschurch.org. or contact us at:

St. Bartholomew's Episcopal Church 16275 Pomerado Rd. Poway, CA 92064

Approved by Vestry, June 17, 2014